
 
 Physical Address: 

1697 Cole Boulevard, Suite 200 
Lakewood, CO 80401 
 
 

Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 17087 
Denver, CO  80217-0087 
Fax: 303-866-2428 
 

 

December 9, 2020 
 
 
Dear Liquor Licensing Clerks,  

 

On December 7, 2020, Governor Polis signed SB 20B-001 which waives certain state fees for 
liquor license applications along with providing other forms of financial relief.  

 

On December 10, 2020 at 1:00 pm the LED will be holding a FAQ session with Director Michelle 
Stone-Principato to discuss the new law and its effects. We hope that you can attend and 
participate in the discussion.  

 

Date and Time: 

 

December 10, 2020 at 1:00 PM 
 

Google Meet Sign In Information 

 
 

https://meet.google.com/mrf-yphd-ooi 
 

 

Join by phone 

            -   -                        # 

 

Participation space in the Google Meet is limited so a Live Stream will also be available here: 

https://stream.meet.google.com/stream/11a1de5b-ba05-41b3-9f0f-ec5f582305cb 

 

 

Thank You,  
 

Michelle Stone-Principato 

Director, Liquor Enforcement Division 
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